

Mr Lindsay Dyce Manager Planning and Assessment Pittwater Council PO Box 882 MONA VALE NSW 1660

Attention: Robbie Platt

13/01368

Dear Mr Dyce

I refer to your letter of 3 January 2013 concerning the overdue comments for a draft Planning Proposal at 120-122 Mona Vale Road, 10 Jubilee Avenue and 4 Boundary Street, Warriewood.

I apologise for the delay in the Department's response and take this opportunity to advise that the Department does not wish to make any comments on the draft Planning Proposal at this stage. However, I strongly encourage Pittwater Council to progress the draft Planning Proposal as soon as possible.

If you require any further information please contact Lee McCourt of the Department's Sydney Region East Planning Team on 9228 2094 or by lee.mccourt@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Juliet Grant

Regional Director Sydney Region East PITTWATER COUNCIL